
 
Medical Devices Criticality Assessment Group 

Thursday, 16th July 2020 
Attendees: HSE: Fergal Collins (Chair), Ger Flynn, Emma Benton, Mark Turner 

DoH: Colm O’Loughlin, Karen McNamara, Mary Hyland 

HPRA: Sinead Duggan 

Apologies:  HSE: Dr. Vida Hamilton, Brendan White, Prof. George Mellotte, Martin 

Quinlivan 

  DoH: David Bolger, Breifne O’Rourke 

  HPRA: Judith Martin, Nicola Hickie, Dr. Niall MacAleenan 

Agenda 

1. Risks & Issues 

2.   Review of Open Actions 

3. Next steps for Group 

4.  AOB 

 

• Ventilators: 

o Stocks are sufficient to supply anticipated surge requirements. 

o Further deliveries are not required. 

 

• Infusion pumps: 

o Stocks exceed target based on anticipated surge requirements. 

 

• Syringe drivers: 

o Stocks are sufficient to supply anticipated surge requirements. 

o All hospitals remain fully serviced. 

 

• PPE:  Supply of stocks remains strong.  

 

• HSE continues to monitor ICU surge capacity; this will be reviewed on an ongoing 

basis in response to Covid-19 case numbers and trends.  

 

• Next meeting TBC. Agreed that this group will no longer meet to discuss Covid-19 

issues exclusively. This is consistent with NPHET policy of standing down a number of 

its subgroups. However, the Brexit Criticality Assessment Group is likely to be 

reformed in the coming weeks, and Covid-19 supply issues can be considered as part 

of the Brexit group’s discussions, if necessary.  
 


